BROTHER KNIGHTS AND FRIENDS:





It’s hard to believe August is coming up on us…seems like summer has just begun, and many of us will be moving back to Madison in the next month.  


July has been a busy month for the council, with a number of programs packed into two full weekends.  Unfortunately we weren’t able to send a contingent to the Apostolate to the Handicapped volleyball tournament because our team was short a few people.  All the other programs went off as planned with plenty of people to help out.  Thanks to all who made July a success with so many people out of town for the summer months.


Once you get back to Madison, be sure to say hello to the new Director of Liturgical Ministries at St. Paul’s: Steve Dressel.  Representatives from all the different groups at St. Paul’s, including six from our council, helped unload the Ryder truck filled with all of the Dressel family’s belongings into their new home on Madison’s east side.  I think the latest St. Paul’s “Steve” will be very supportive of our council’s programs during the upcoming year.


Knight of the Month goes out to honorary knight Mark Subramaniam.  Although Mark is not officially a knight yet, he has helped out at nearly all of July’s programs.  I look forward to seeing Mark at many council events to come.


Finally, the next membership meeting (for August) is Monday, August 3 at 8PM at St. Paul’s.  This will be the last meeting on the summer schedule; September meetings will move back to the second Tuesday of the month for the remainder of the school year.





Fraternally, 











 


